International Commission of Inquiry
on Crimes Against Humanity
Committed by the Bush Administration

305 West Broadway, #199, NY, NY 10013 212-941-8086 www.bushcommission.org

January 10, 2006

Mr. Alberto R. Gonzales
Attorney General

Department of Justice
Washington, DC

Dear Sir:

Attached herewith are indictments returned by the International Commission of Inquiry on Crimes Against
Humanity Committed by the Bush Administration of the United States. Named in the indictments are President
George W. Bush, Vice President Richard Cheney, and a number of members of the Executive Branch of
government and the Armed Forces.

Additionally attached are the Charter of the Commission and its Standards for Judgment. For your information
we have also attached the letter to UN Secretary-General Kofi Anan from an important list of British signers
alleging similar violations of international law.

The Commission will sit in New York on January 20-22 to hear testimony regarding the charges detailed in
these indictments. The hearings will be held at The Riverside Church and the Columbia University Law

School. Further details are available on the Commission web site www.bushcommission.org.

As set forth in the Commission’s Charter, you are invited to submit evidence in exculpation or mitigation by
contacting the Commission prior to the January 20-22 hearings.

Sincerely yours,

Janet Yip
Secretary to the Commission



